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[image: Image result for trophy clipart]Due to the recent tragic accident in our local area, we can only emphasise how important it is NOT to park on the yellow zigzags outside school. This is in the interest of all of our children’s safety.Attendance Winners
Best Weekly :   		98.89%    Years 2 & 5
Whole School : 		95.46%
Yearly Attendance : 	94.54%

Best Bits of the Week
Nursery
Learning the nursery rhyme ‘Hickory Dickory Dock’ and making masks.
Reception
Learning a phonics song.
Year 1
Fantastic writing about our new character.
Year 2
Investigating waterproof materials.
Year 3
Our trip to Pizza Hut.
Year 4
Writing letters to our Linking Schools.
Year 5
Column addition and subtraction in Maths.
Year 6
Crucial Crew!


On Monday Y6 children are raising money to help subsidise their trip to Standedge Tunnel. They will be selling cakes, books and stationery to the rest of the school in the afternoon, so please send your child in with some money.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please can all parents have a go at using the online payment application. After half term, we will no longer be accepting cash payments for dinners, clubs or trips at the office. Please contact Mrs Morgan or Mrs Smith in the office if you need help.Key Events next week….
Monday – Y6 classroom sale
Friday  – Y6 Bikeability
Friday – Y3 Swimming
Breakfast Club every day £1.50
Homework Club every day £1.80
For a full calendar, please see the school’s website


School Vision: A unique, dynamic and diverse environment where children are encouraged to achieve their true potential.
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